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26/05/2023 

MRS Kerrie Power 
29 Mariposa Road RD 
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107 

RE: DA2023/0511 -337 Lower Plateau Road BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107 

I can not understand how this removal of so many trees might be given the green light!! We 
have lived on Bilgola Plateau for 47 years and have seen the koala population reduced to zero 
because of the constant clearing of trees. I can't help but wonder if money is being exchanged 
to get this passed by council. If people don't want to live in a tree area then don't move here. 
Disgraceful and we are gutted. If this gets passed then it will surely make way for others to 
apply for more clearing of trees!! 
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